
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church 
Vestry Meeting Minutes 

January 9, 2022  

Members Present: Doug Merritt, Ramona Curtis, Mark Williams, Beverly Cook, Richard Searcy, Carol 

Canter, Joe Fesperman, Gwen Temple,  Mother Stephanie Parker 

Others Present:  John Harwell, Bill Harris 

The meeting started at 12:00 p.m. with prayer. 

Mother Stephanie advised that Doug Morris has resigned from the Vestry. 

The Annual Meeting will be next Sunday. We will celebrate the year that was and the projections for 

next year. There will be one service at 9:30 with the meeting to follow. Both will be streamed. 

The Bylaws wording concerning the number of vestry members was corrected and is effective today. 

There can be up to 12 members with up to 4 elected annually. 

John Harwell advised that the amount of the pledged to the Diocese for 2022 has been adjusted upward 

based on total income. 

Mother Stephanie and Joe Fesperman will meet with Keith Hubbard this week to see the initial office 

relocation plans. 

The meeting closed at 12:42 p.m. with a prayer. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Bill Harris 

Clerk of the Vestry 

 

 


